
To:   Faculty and Staff 
 
From:   Andrea Phillips, Controller  
            Jacob Cochran, Interim Director, Procurement and Contract Services 
 
Date:    March 20, 2024 
Re:       Fiscal Year 2024 Year-End Procedures 
 
Please share this memorandum with members of your staff who need to be aware of these processing and 



 
It is the department’s responsibility to make sure that Accounts Payable has invoices for all POs for services 

performed or goods received in fiscal year 2024. 
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	From:   Andrea Phillips, Controller              Jacob Cochran, Interim Director, Procurement and Contract Services

